
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Will Be Held at The District Governor’s Social On October 9th  

We Are Asking That All Clubs Consider Donating, if Possible. 
 

We have had beautiful donations in the past such as: 

 Food/Wine Baskets, Event Baskets, Homemade Creations, Gift Vacations, 
Gift Cards, Art, Etc.  

Your Gifts Have Been Generous, and  

Your Generosity Is Much Appreciated! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are bringing your gift to the Social, please send a detailed description of your item 
to: 

Lion Kasey Minnick     lionkasey@frontier.com     by Oct 4th 

This will help us have the inventory organized by the Social date. 

If you wish to donate an item and have no way to get it to the Social, please contact  

Lion Kasey before Sept. 30, to arrange a pick-up. 

 

 

 The proceeds from the auction would be used, in part, to help cover   

Social expenses with any leftover funds directed to various 

 Lions foundations and programs of D.G. Charles’ choice. 


